
South	Memorial	Road	Project	Update	–week	of	July	22	
As	part	of	our	communication	commitment	to	keep	residents	of	Shields	informed,	
we	provide	the	following	update	on	the	South	Memorial	Drive	Road	Project.	
	
What	to	expect	during	Construction		
	
As	you	may	have	noticed,	additional	construction	equipment	is	on	site.		Installation	
of	construction	signs	will	occur	this	week	as	well.	
	
During	construction,	please	be	aware	of	the	following:	
	

• Construction	workday	is	between	the	hours	of	7	am	to	6	pm.	
• During	the	day,	roadway	will	be	closed	to	traffic	to	allow	safe	operation	of	

large	construction	equipment.		
• Service	providers	will	be	able	to	access	facilities	located	within	the	

maintenance	area	by	a	defined	path	during	construction.	
• In	the	interests	of	safety,	while	construction	work	is	going	on	during	the	day	

we	ask	you	to	please	limit	your	access	to	the	work	site.			
• Road	will	be	left	in	a	drivable	state	at	the	end	of	the	construction	workday.		If	

it	rains	do	not	use	the	road.	Please	use	an	alternate	route.	
• When	picking	up	mail	from	your	post	office	box	during	the	day,	please	

access	via	back	alley	behind	Mawson.		There	is	a	flat	area	off	the	alley	
providing	easy	walking	you	could	use.			

	
The	village	thanks	you	for	your	patience	during	construction.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	send	to	Jessie	Williams,	Administrator.	
	


